
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2019-041 

DATE:   November 20, 2019 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: Filling Positions per Civil Service Rule 22.2  

 
Effective November 19, 2019, the State Civil Service Director has exempted all classified jobs from the 
provisions of Civil Service Rule 22.2.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Agency Relationship Manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr. 
State Civil Service Director 
 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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